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Summary:

South African Defence Minister Magnus Malan writes to Israeli Defense Minister Ariel
Sharon to thank him for his hospitality to the South African delegation during their visit
to Israel. Malan thanks Sharon for "your clear and grave concern over the soviet
expansionism in Southern African." He also discusses the signing of a new Memorandum
of Understanding. 
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